
 

 

 9/19/2022 

 

Approval of Contact Hours 

 

Dear Eileen, 

The University of Pittsburgh School of Nursing Department of Professional Development and 

Continuing Education is pleased to notify you that the educational activity entitled: Vaccines 

2022 – Catching Up and Moving Forwards for All Populations on Wednesday, November 2, 

2022 has been approved for 4.5  accredited nursing continuing professional development 

(NCPD) contact hours. Any changes to above listed educational activity must be submitted in 

writing for review within ten (10) days of the identified changes and the educational activity.  

In granting this approval, it is expected that the joint provider adheres to all requirements of 

the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s (ANCC) Standards for Integrity and Independence 

in Accredited Continuing Education and provides the necessary post-activity responsibilities.  

Please let us know if you have any questions.   Thank you for partnering with the University of 

Pittsburgh School of Nursing. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jennifer J. Wasco, DNP, RN 
Assistant Professor of Nursing | Acute and Tertiary Care 
Director | Professional Development & Continuing Education  
University of Pittsburgh | School of Nursing  
wascoj@pitt.edu    
412-624-9079     
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